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“Hame of the Shyhawtbs”

Sept 9, 2014
Dear Student and Parents,

The guidance office would like to inform you of an important opportunity that is coming up. The
PSAT/NMSQT (The Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test) exam will be given by
Fairborn High School on Wednesday October 15, 2014. This is the one and only time the test will be
given for 2014! We would like to see students participate in this exam. For juniors, this is the ONLY
chance to have your scores compared to the other juniors in the USA and compete for National Merit
Scholarships. For 8" grade, freshman, and sophomores this is your opportunity to take the real exam as
a practice every year leading up to your junior year.

For information about the PSAT/NMSQT please visit the following website:
http://www.collegeboard.com/student/testing/psat/about. html|

Once a student takes his/her first PSAT, access will be given by the College Board to My Road, a college
and career planning tool that will be available to the students until high school graduation.

Please return the bottom portion of this letter to the Finance Office with a check payable to Fairborn High
School or cash in the amount of $14.00 by Thursday, Sept 25, 2014. The students will be given the
exam at FHS on Wednesday Oct. 15",

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your guidance counselor.

Sincerely,

Fairborn Guidance Staff

Please register my student for the PSAT at Fairborn High School on

October 15, 2014. | have enclosed a check made out to Fairborn High School or cash in the amount of

$14.00. Parent Signature




